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It looks as though summer time is slowly returning to the British Isles, with a bit of luck, but it’s time to look ahead
to the winter once more as the World Championships of Ping Pong is set to return to Alexandra Palace for a
second year.

Taking place on the 4th and 5th January 2014, the second edition of the World Championships of Ping Pong in
the UK is ready to be unleashed on the capital – but will you be there?

The UK qualification series begins next month at BATTS, Harlow from Saturday July 6th where you can earn your
place to compete for the big prize money, LIVE on Sky Sports.

For more information see the attached Qualification Poster

For last year’s results click here
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